
 

 

SCIENTIFIC GAMES ROLLS OUT ONCE-IN-A-LIFETIME LOTTERY 

EXPERIENCE WITH NEW 7-11-21 LIVE! GAME AND SOCIAL MEDIA EVENT 

Instant “Scratch” Game Featuring Lucky Numbers 7-11-21 and July 11, 2021 Facebook 

Live Event Create Unique Celebration 

LAS VEGAS and ATLANTA – August 5, 2020 – Scientific Games Corporation (NASDAQ: SGMS) 
(“Scientific Games” or the “Company”) announces latest lottery entertainment innovation with the new 
7-11-21 LIVE! Game, available now to state lotteries in the U.S. The instant “scratch” game sold at 
lottery retailers features a once-in-a-lifetime Facebook Live streaming event, to take place at 7:11 p.m. 
ET on July 11, 2021. 

The company is in talks with lotteries in multiple states to offer the $2 7-11-21 LIVE! scratch game in 
stores beginning in early 2021 as excitement builds towards the virtual event on Facebook. During the 
July 11th live-steamed event, players in participating states across the U.S. will have the chance to win 
cash prizes. 

“This is an exciting opportunity for lotteries to kick-off the new year in a bug way with a social media 
spin on a popular game featuring the numbers 7, 11 and 21, which are believed by many to be ‘lucky’. 
7-11-21 LIVE! combines our world-leading instant game products with out popular 7-11-21 trademark 
and a live social media event,” said John Schulz, Senior VP Lottery Instant Products for Scientific 
Games. “It’s relevant, it brings people safely together for an amazing social experience, and the U.S. 
lottery industry hasn’t offered anything like it before.” 

Schulz also said the new game is a great way for lotteries to boost their social media following on 
Facebook. The Facebook Live event will be built around a multiplier drawing, which will offer viewers a 
chance to win up to $7,700 by simply tuning in to the live broadcast and commenting with their lucky 
number. Participating lotteries stream the live broadcast through their Facebook page, arranged in 
advance by Scientific Games. 

The 7-11-21 LIVE! tickets feature a fresh new game design and vivid, high-definition play symbols 
produced by the Company’s advanced HD Games™ manufacturing technology. 

“Scientific Games conducted extensive research with real players through our OneVoice™ platform 
before our game creation teams began designing playstyles and game art,” said Schulz. “Best of all, 
we provide a digital marketing package, so it’s very simple for lotteries to execute as they look for new 
ways to generate profits for their beneficiary programs in 2021.” 

In 2007, the Company pioneered the concept of blockbuster, multi-state winner events for the lottery 
industry, managing and producing more than 10 events since, including its BILLION DOLLAR 
CHALLENGE® events in Las Vegas, tied to the WILLY WONKA GOLDEN TICKET™ linked instant 
game. Scientific Games is a U.S.-based company providing games, technology and services to more 
than 150 lotteries around the globe, including nearly every North American lottery. 

WILLY WONKA & THE CHOCOLATE FACTORY and all related characters and elements © and ™ 
Warner Bros. Entertainment Inc. (s20) 

https://www.scientificgames.com/


All ® notices signify marks registered in the United States. © 2020 Scientific Games Corporation. All 
Rights Reserved. 

About Scientific Games 
Scientific Games Corporation (NASDAQ: SGMS) is a world leader in entertainment offering dynamic 
games, systems and services for casino, lottery, social gaming, online gaming and sports betting. 
Scientific Games offers the gaming industry's broadest and most integrated portfolio of game content, 
advanced systems, cutting-edge platforms and professional services. Committed to responsible 
gaming, Scientific Games delivers what customers and players value most: trusted security, engaging 
entertainment content, operating efficiencies and innovative technology. For more information, please 
visit scientificgames.com. 

Media Inquiries: Media@scientificgames.com 

Forward-Looking Statements 
In this press release, Scientific Games makes "forward-looking statements" within the meaning of the 
U.S. Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Forward-looking statements can be identified by 
words such as "will," "may," and "should." These statements are based upon management's current 
expectations, assumptions and estimates and are not guarantees of timing, future results or 
performance. Therefore, you should not rely on any of these forward-looking statements as 
predictions of future events. Actual results may differ materially from those contemplated in these 
statements due to a variety of risks, uncertainties and other factors, including those factors described 
in our filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission (the “SEC”), including Scientific Games’ 
current reports on Form 8-K, quarterly reports on Form 10-Q and its latest annual report on Form 10-K 
filed with the SEC on February 18, 2020 (including under the headings "Forward-Looking Statements" 
and "Risk Factors"). Forward-looking statements speak only as of the date they are made and, except 
for Scientific Games' ongoing obligations under the U.S. federal securities laws, Scientific Games 
undertakes no obligation to publicly update any forward-looking statements whether as a result of new 
information, future events or otherwise. 
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